
Thought for the week… 
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Friday 27th January 2023 

     Year 5 and 6 Newsletter 

What have we been 

learning? 

Year 5 
Amazing! Awesome! Brilliant! We 
have worked so hard this week and 
shown our knowledge and skills and 
impeccable behaviour. We have 
continued to tackle converting 
fractions in maths with success. In 
English, we have drawn together 
many interesting facts to write our 
own fascinating non-chronological 
reports about planets. Well done 
Year 5! 
 

Year 6 
Year 6 are an absolute credit to our 
school and we are super proud of 
all of their hard work so far this 
academic year.  In English, we have 
started our new unit of informal 
letter writing. On Wednesday, we 
travelled to the Natural History 
Museum, to enhance our learning 
of Charles Darwin and his theory of 
evolution. It was a fantastic trip and 
the children really enjoyed it. 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
982 

Shakespeare 
883 

Bannister 
976 

Pankhurst 
937 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Writer of the Week 
 

Owl – Ibrahim      Robin – Tabita  

Woodpecker – Imani Kingfisher – Konnie 

 
 

 

Natalia 
Woodpecker 

Owl 
Class 

 
 

Helping at Home 

• Reading at least 3 times per week – adult to sign and 
date reading record. 

• Times Tables practice. 
 

 

 

 

Sorin 
Kingfisher 

    Enes 
Robin 

 

 

Check out our school website for more 

exciting school news! 
 

 
 

www.parsloesprimary.co.uk  

Don’t forget… 

• PE kits to be in school every day. 

• Water bottles and all uniform to be named. 

• Book Swap Shop - Every Tuesday 

• School uniform swap shop - PE kits also available for £5 

 

http://www.parsloesprimary.co.uk/

